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From: Sue Holston 

Sent: 12 September 2024 12:27

To: Planning

Subject: 2024/3371/P

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra 

care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc.  

I have a number of 
queries surrounding the above application. 
 
1.  The outline plan is not correct our building stretches up to Arlington house there is no ally access to 
the road. 
 
2.  My flat is on the first floor and is directly opposite the gates of the old Camden refuse depot on 
Arlington Road 
 
3.  As a volunteer with feeding the homeless I am not against providing council houses  
 
4.  I am concerned that if built to the roadway, a 4/6 story block will take all the light from my flat and I 
am mainly housebound 
 
Could we see a proper layout of the proposed building and gardens that actually reflects the existing 
area 
 

Sue Holston 

 

 


